September 25, 2017

Tom Kirk

Camelot Asset One LLC
6607 N Scottsdale Rd H 100
Scottsdale, AZ 85250

Re: 6-PP-2016
Westworld 15 (Lanes End)
Dear Tom Kirk,

This is to advise you that the case referenced above was approved at the August 28, 2017 City Council
meeting.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 480-312-4214
Sincerely,

Doris McClay

Senior Planner



